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Catch-Up Days & End of 
Year Classroom   
Virtual Google  
Celebrations 

Monday, June 8th & 
Tuesday 9th 

 
 

Chromebook  
Return: ON FOOD 

ROUTE! 
Wednesday, June 10th 
*We will have a staff 
member on all of the 

food pick-up routes to 
gather Chromebooks & 

library books! 
  
 

Chromebook  
Return: Drop-off @ GES! 
Wednesday, June 10th 
Thursday, June 11th 

Friday, June 12th 
 

www.seaside.k12.or.us 

Monday, June 8th,  2020 Important 

Dates: 

*Principal:  Juli Wozniak * Assistant Principal: Jeremy Catt *  TOSA: Rachel Whisler 

2020-2021 Online Registration & ParentVue 

We are excited to announce that in the Fall of 2020 we will start   

using an online registration process! This will help to eliminate a lot 

of paperwork we ask parents to fill out during registration. We will 

still have some hard copies of items we will need you to sign at the 

elementary level, but we hope this transition will make the registra-

tion process much faster!  

In order to register your child online, parents will need to sign up 

for a “ParentVue” account. If you have older children (middle or 

high school age) you most likely already have a ParentVue account 

to check your students grades, attendance and other school   rec-

ords. In this case you will NOT need to create another one.   

Last week you should have received an email with directions on how 

to sign-up for a ParentVue account. If you did not receive one or 

have any questions, please do not hesitate to call our school offices 

& our secretaries will be happy to help you out!  

The registration process for 2020-2021 will begin in August, but we 

are hoping to get parents signed up now so that everyone is ready!  

End of Year Final Assembly 

Our end of school Assembly will be sent via video on Tuesday, June 

9th for students & parents to view. This year we combined GES & 

THES in one assembly video. We can’t wait to share it! 

Elementary News 

Strengthening community, inspiring 

possibility, ensuring opportunity.  
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 A Week of Celebrating 72 Years of Gearhart Elementary! 

 Monday, June 8th ~ Video “Thank You” for parents! We SO appreciate you ALL! 

 Tuesday, June 9th ~ Video “Good-bye Gearhart” 

 Wednesday, June 10th ~ Reverse Parade @ 12:00/Noon @ Gearhart Elementary. Staff 

will socially distance in front of the school and through the bus loop for parents and 

students to drive through and wave good-bye! It is an annual tradition for our GES staff 

to wave off the buses on the last day of school. We hope you join us! See inside this 

newsletter for a map & more details! 

Map & Directions for End of Year Celebration Activities! 

On Wednesday, June 10th @ 12:00 (noon) we are inviting students & families 

to drive through our GES bus turnaround to wave good-by to our teachers! All of our teach-

ers will be 6ft apart socially distancing to wave! This is a long standing tradition at Gear-

hart, to wave off the buses each year. We hope you can join us! 

Please ENTER from Hwy 101, drive through bus loop and exit towards Gearhart to keep the 

parade of cars moving! 

 

 

 



 






